
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Tomorrow Pastor Adonia will share a message - Kodan 
fundraiser 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
February 18, 2023 
 

     

 

Dear family, 
 

We look forward to seeing you soon for another Sunday service! Pastor 
Adonia will be sharing the message. 
 
This week will also be our monthly Kodan bento box fundraiser. Please 
feel free to help out by purchasing a bento box or other Japanese treats. 
 
Below, you will find the recording from last Sunday's message. 
Wrapping up our series on Stewardship, Pastor Mike talks about the 

importance of being stewards of our whole life, the ups and the downs, 
the successes and the failures, the good and the bad. They tend to go 
hand in hand, and we all have some of both, and learning to digest all of 
it and see God in all of it is an important part of our spiritual 
journey. Enjoy the message! If you wish to see our recordings as soon as 
they are posted online, please follow our YouTube channel or Facebook 
page. 
 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
Pastors Mike & Adonia 

 

 

 

Latest message  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

 

 

 

 

Tomorrow, Pastor Adonia will be hosting an information session on 

Heartland Academy and Acton Education. If you are interested in learning 

more about what this school is all about or have a friend that might be 

interested, please attend and invite your friends. It will be at 12:30 in the 

French Ministry room.  
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Here are some photos from last week's Valentine's Date Night! As you can 

see, it was a blast for the children, and the parents could have some quality 

time together. A huge thank you to all volunteers for making this possible.   
 

  



 

 

  

  

 



 

 

  

 

On Sunday, March 12, we will be welcoming our Continental Church 

President Dr. Chung Sik Yong. He will be speaking for our Sunday service.  
 

 

 

Generation Peace Academy is hosting their annual Family Workshop at the 

YMCA of the Rockies near Estes Park, CO. All alumni and families of 

participants are invited to attend. 



 

 

 

 

Register now for lodging and let us know your itinerary and if you need 

transportation in these forms below. Space is limited, so sign up quickly. 

 

Lodging 

Itinerary and Transportation 

 

If you have any questions, email connectgpa@ gmail,com  

 

 

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to 

talk to others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with 

each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael 

Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at 

"Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode 

if needed.  

COMMUNITY CALENDAR  
 

 

 

Give back  

 



 

 

 

  

 

  

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


